
Attention Doctoral Graduate Students   
 

Are you in the field of Biomedical Engineering,  
Brain & Cognitive Sciences, Computer Science,  

Electrical & Computer Engineering, Neuroscience or Optics? 
 

The University of Rochester’s  
PhD Training Program on Augmented and Virtual Reality  

is looking for PhD candidates who desire  
cross-training experience to pair with their existing studies. 

 

The deadline is fast approaching!  
 

For Paid Fellowship Applications, apply by July 25 
(The funded fellowships can be offered to  
US citizens and permanent residents only) 

 

For General Trainee Program apply by August 15 
 

Don’t miss out on this unique experience! 
 

Full information on this program is available at our website:   
PhD Training Program on Augmented and Virtual Reality  

 
Apply Now for this Opportunity at:  

Application Form for Traineeship and Fellowship 
 

Individual Questions?  Please Contact: 
Kathleen DeFazio - Program Coordinator 

Department of Electrical and Computer Engineering 
kathleen.defazio@rochester.edu   

https://www.rochester.edu/augmented-virtual-reality/education/index.html#apply-program
https://www.rochester.edu/augmented-virtual-reality/education/trainee-application-form.html
mailto:kathleen.defazio@rochester.edu

